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Successorship 
 
Last month we covered Sustainability meaning to endure and survive.  It seems ap-

ropos that this document on Successorship be repeated in this newsletter, especially since 
October is the month of our Detachment installation of officers.  Just as it is imperative that 
we endure and survive, so it is with Successorship which implies continuity.  This has been 
discussed on several different occasions.  This is extremely important if our Detachment will 
continue to endure, thrive and succeed in the future.  It’s not just Detachment—744, but, all 
organizations, including government and corporations.  This is not for change for change 
sake.  We all know where that has gotten us, straight down the proverbial tube.  It is to pro-
vide further growth in the organization, hopefully capitalizing on the strengths of the incum-
bents and leaving behind any weaknesses.  Healthy change enables an organization to 
grow in a healthy manner and provides the stimulation necessary for that growth. 

 
I’m a firm believer that anyone in a certain hierarchical position needs to find a suita-

ble replacement and train that replacement to assume command at a designated time.  That 
serves several purposes, namely, to provide backup in the event something happens to the 
primary persons holding position or those persons go on an extended vacation or leave, re-
locate or become unable to continue in their positions. It also provides an opportunity for the 
primary person to move on to other positions, such as a promotion that may develop and to 
steer the organization toward future and continued growth.  If there is no backup and the 
person is too  
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Semper Fidelis,valuable in their current role, they cannot move on and you may end up losing a 
valuable person to another organization.   That applies in the corporate world, to government and 
the Marine Corps League. 
 
We have several positions that are complex with some requiring detailed work such as accounting 
skills.  Other positions require other attributes such as organization, planning etc.  
The Marine Corps is always looking for a few good men.  The Marine Corps League is no different.  
We need Supernumeraries to work with the various members of our Executive Board to provide the 
benefits outlined previously.   We have several members who have stepped up to take on those 
roles as assistants, but, we need several more.  We are fortunate in that we have many members 
who volunteer and assist in the many projects we have which allows us to share the load amongst 
many rather than a few.  If we only have few members doing the lion’s share of the load, those few 
eventually get exhausted, disgusted and worn out.  Eventually they leave for other opportunities 
that are not so demanding.  We don’t want that to happen at Lakeland Detachment. 
 
In addition to volunteers, I’m asking the members of our Executive board to actively recruit for 
those members they feel will be most qualified to fulfill the requirements of their positions.   This is 
our Marine Corps League Detachment founded almost 27 years ago. Let’s not let it or our founding 
members down.  We have an excellent Detachment, let’s continue to make it grow, thrive and pros-
per and not let it stagnate on the vine.  
    
God Bless America, the United States Marine Corps and the Marine Corps League. 
 
Semper Fidelis, 
 
Charlie 
 

 
 
Charlie 
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Service Officers Report October 2017 

 

 

It's been a great year so far in helping our veterans with good comradeship and fun. 

Thanks to everyone who has come out and helped. 

 

Continuing in October, we will do our next Bingo on October 9 at 2 PM.,at the Paramus 

Veterans Nursing Home. 

We can always use more volunteers to both help them with their bingo cards, and spread 

some cheer! 

Giving your time in volunteering has a lot of health benefits to you too! 

On Nov 6th we'll have our next Bingo at 2pm.at the Paramus Veterans home. 

I've attached a memo from the VA to remind everyone that if you are admitted to a Non-VA 

hospital or get care in an emergency room,to let your PACT team know about it. 

 

 

Paul Thompson– 201-651-1822 
 
Ed Koreke- 201-317-1678 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

October      14th Autumn Lights Festival 9-5pm 

November  19th Stop & Shop Wyckoff  9-5pm 

   * Final Events of this year if you have not attended 
a Rose event come help us out on two great events 
that are left. * 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Rose Program 2017 
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 Veterans Information 

 

Paul Thompson 

Lakeland Detachment 744 

Marine Corps League 

Veterans Service Officer 

201-320-3210 

Veterans Administration                                        

Department Of Veterans Affairs                        

20 Washington Place                                     

Newark, New Jersey 07102-3174                             

Phone 1 800 827 1000 

 

Veterans Campus Lyons 

 

151 Knollcroft Road 

Lyons, NJ 07939 

 

Phone: 908-647-0180 

Fax: 908-647-3452 

 

Veterans Service Officer 

Vietnam Veterans of America 

Margaret Wojciechowicz 

973-297-3227 

 

PASSAIC 

Veterans Service Office 

930 Riverview Drive, Suite 200 

Totowa, NJ 07512 

973-569-4090 

John Harris VSO/ Richard Mannes VSO  

 

 
BERGEN 

Division of Veterans Services 

One Bergen County Plaza, 

2nd Floor 

Hackensack NJ 07601 

201-336-6325, 6328, 6329, 

6326, 7406 

Richard Daul, Director 

 

Marine Corps League            

Information 

 

Marine Corps league National Website  

http://www.mclnational.org/ 

Marine Corps League NJ State Website 

http://www.njmcl.org/ 

744 Website Address 

http://www.usmcl744.org/ 

744 Facebook  Page Address 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Marine-Corps-

League-Lakeland-Detachment-744/165447603504657    

 

 

 


